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            21st April 2023 
 
Dear Year 4 Parents 
 
Ufton Court Residential Trip – Monday 29th January – Wednesday 31st January 2024 
 
You may be aware that in previous years the Year 5 children have visited Ufton Court for a residential visit as part of 
our local history topic – The Tudors.  The trip is extremely popular with the children (and staff).  We are delighted to 
inform you that this trip is now being planned for January 2024. 
 
Ufton Court is an educational venue based in a Tudor Manor house in Berkshire. They use a variety of unique and 
inspiring resources and activities to engage the children and deliver this slice of history in a dynamic and exciting 
manner.  The children will for example, attend a Tudor banquet, participate in drama workshops such as acting out 
a raid during Queen Elizabeth’s reign, and learn and partake in brass rubbing and wattling. To find out more about 
Ufton Court please visit their website.  http://uftoncourt.co.uk/schools/ 
 
The total cost of the experience will be approximately £225.00 per child, which is broken down as follows: 
 

• The school day element per child, comprising transport and the educational activities for 3 days, which we 
would respectfully request a voluntary contribution of £58.00. 

 

• The residential factor per child (ie. board and lodgings for three days and two nights) which it is necessary 
for us to request a payment of £167.00. 
 

The deposit is required no later than Friday 26th May to secure our booking as it is an extremely popular venue with 
schools.  Therefore, if your child would like to be included in the trip please consent and pay a deposit of £40.00 on 
Tucasi/Scopay by this date. 
 
Please be aware that if sufficient funds are not forthcoming, unfortunately the trip will have to be cancelled. 
 
At this time, we are only asking for the deposit to be paid as depending on numbers the total cost could change.  We 
will be offering the opportunity for you to pay the remaining balance in full or in 5 instalments of approximately 
£37.00 once the trip and numbers have been confirmed. Full payments will be required by the end of December. 
 
Many thanks for your enthusiastic support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms Dimech 
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